
 

 

Community Education 
Report – December 2024 

 
Classes 

 We had Tiger Cub Flag Football and Tiger Cub Volleyball this fall.  Tiger Cub Flag 

Football had 45 participants and Tiger Cub Volleyball had 36 participants.  Flag Football 

numbers decreased by 7 and Volleyball increased by 1 from last year. 

 

 I’m hoping to get the Crazy 8s Math Clubs (2nd-3rd Grade & 4th-5th Grade) going again.  It 

is tough with Jenny and I doing Tiger Club now.  Jenny also coached Jr. High volleyball.  

Jenny and Madison Field taught the courses the last couple of years. 

 

 We will be holding Tiger Cub Basketball on a few Saturdays in January/February.  Exact 

dates are not yet determined.  Coach Noble and Coach Boehning will split the instruction 

along with some varsity basketball players just like the last two years. 

 

Driver Education 

 Summer Behind the Wheel Training had 60 students complete their driving hours this 

past summer.  Mr. Larson completed them all himself.  Thank you to Mr. Larson for 

putting in all this time to help all these students! 

 

 We are currently offering two Driver’s Ed Classroom Training Sessions for this year.  

Session 1 of the Classroom Training finished in early November and 24 students took the 

class.  Session 2 will start in late February/early March.  Registration has not started yet.  

We will not offer a third late Spring/early Summer class. 

 

 We are currently looking for more instructors to help Mr. Larson out. 

 

Facilities 

 Open Gyms on Sundays. 6:00pm-7:30pm 

 MBA Basketball Tourneys (3rd-6th Grade) held their tournaments on December 14th & 

15th, 2024. 

 MBA Basketball has a Saturday morning reserved for the 4th-6th Grade Gopher 

Conference League. (1-11-25) 

 Medford Wrestling Boosters (K-6th Grade) will hold their tournament on Sunday, January 

12th, 2025. 



 

 

 The Medford After Prom Committee has the gym reserved for Saturday, January 25th, 

2025 for their Glow Dance Fundraiser. 

 JO Volleyball Tournaments are scheduled for Saturday, April 5th & Sunday, April 6th, 

2025. 

 

 

Tiger Club 

 Summer Tiger Club went very well.  We had 54 total students registered and 24 students 

attended 4/5 days per week.   

 

 The Tiger Club Program did receive a grant through United Way for $25,000 for the 

2024-2025 School Year.  Jackie did a fantastic job and we thank her and United Way for 

the opportunity to expand our program with extra opportunities for our students. 

 

 For this school year we have 71 total students of which 38 attend before school and 52 

attend after school. 

 

 We are still looking for a new Tiger Club Coordinator. 

 


